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Dear Excellency, 0 4 ENE 93

We are concerned that cthe Japanese government has plans
to start transporting 1000 kg ‘of plutonium from Europe to
Japan 3 to 4 times a“year, starting this autum for the
purpose of using ‘it as—an energy source. The route to be
taken may be very close-to- your-¢ountry. The:most toxic and
deadliest material existing in the world may leak or explode
in the event of an accident or trouble, or even a terrorxst
attack right near your coast.

Please raise serious voices of concern and ask the

Japanese government to make public all information regarding
safety of the transport.
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Sincerely yours,
{ PR {'_04 b-I- | Fdamupra O(Cx'\ ‘75)/06\&6
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